
 
 

 

December 30, 2022:  ND Ethics Commission Form Revision 

The North Dakota Ethics Commission approved a revision of their “Meeting Notice” form required 

under current Gift Rules on December 21, 2022. The Commission approved the revision with the 

intent to provide more clarity of the event as well as eliminate confusion for those submitting the 

form. 

Gift Rules - Title115:  Section 115-03-01-04 of the North Dakota Administrative Rules states, “Prior 

to a public or private social and educational event, the sponsor shall file notice with the Ethics 

Commission providing details regarding the planned event. Notice does not constitute approval of 

the event by the Ethics Commission. If the sponsor is concerned with compliance with North Dakota 

law and these rules, the sponsor may request an advisory opinion from the Ethics Commission.” 

 

 

https://www.ethicscommission.nd.gov/sites/www/files/documents/Meeting%20Notice%20Form_12_21_2022.pdf
https://www.ndlegis.gov/information/acdata/pdf/115-03-01.pdf

